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MacMillan Mile 
Congratulations to all of the children who took 
part in the MacMillan Mile walk last week.  
Even though the weather was not kind, the 
children persevered through the rain and 
wind to complete the course, which I am 
sure you all agree, is such a worthy cause. 
Congratulations to Penny Cunningham, Leo 
Faik and Ruby Leach who were this years’ 
MacMillan Mile poster winners. Their efforts 
were combined to create the fantastic poster 
used around Cranwell to advertise the charity 
event. Many thanks to Mrs Leach for inviting 
us to enter the competition and for organising 
the ice cream van visit. We all really 
appreciated our yummy treat at the end of 
such a fun charity event. 
 

Thurston Trip Success 
Once again another successful trip to Thurston, Coniston (Lake District), took place 
two weeks ago. 
A group consisting of children from year 5 & 6, together with Miss Rebecca Hill, Mrs 
Linda Bennett, Miss Jessica Marsh, Mr Pete Nelstrop (Chair of Governors) , Mr Jake 
Hardstaff (Student) and Mr Chris Wilson embarked on what was an adventurous 
week! 
The children took part in activities including mini and large ghyll scrambling, paddle 
boarding, climbing, canoeing, orienteering, abseiling and mountain walking.  
At the end of each day, the children completed other physical activities followed by 
relaxation in ‘The Barn’, an area designed for socialising. 
The week is physically challenging and a chance to experience adventurous activities 
in a safe environment. 
Well done to all of those children who attended. 
The trip has been booked for next year’s year 5s. A letter will be sent out in the 
Autumn Term. 

 



 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 

Please can Parents ensure that their children arrive at school before 
8:55am. 
The gates close at this time, and any child arriving after this point is late. 
Parents have a legal duty to ensure their child attends school on time. 
It is unfair on the teachers and other children in the class if another child 
enters the classroom once lessons have started. 
The governors of the school have been monitoring the children entering 
the school after the school’s official start time. 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 

Telephone 01400 659001 
E-mail  enquiries@cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 

or visit  
www.cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
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Upcoming Events 
   

SATs Week Year 6 
Week Beginning 14th May 2018 

 

Next PTA Meeting 
Friday 18th May 2018 at 14:00 

 
Parent’s Afternoon 

Thursday 24th May 2018 
 

Grandparents’ Day 
Friday 25th May 2018 

 

Year 1 Phonics Testing 
Week Beginning 11th June 2018 

 
This Academic year: 

Term 5 ends  : – Friday 25th May 2018 
Term 6 : Monday 4th Jun – Friday 20th July 2018 

 
 Academic Year 2018-2019  

Term 1 Tuesday 4th September – Friday 19th Oct 2018 
Term 2: Tuesday 30th Oct – Thursday 20th Dec 2018 

Term 3: Monday 7th January – Fri 15th Feb 2019 
Term 4: Mon 25th Feb – Fri 5th Apr 2019 

Term 5 : Tuesday 23rd Apr – Friday 24th May 2019 
Term 6 : Mon 3rd Jun – Friday 19th July 2019 

 
  

 
Thank you for your continued 
support. 

Mr Chris Wilson   
Headteacher 

Assessment Time 
SATs week for Key Stage 2 is nationally arranged for the week beginning 
14th May 2018. All Year 6 children will be participating in the tests. 
Optional SATs for other year groups will also be at this time. Year Two 
SATs testing will take place throughout May, and therefore children need 
to be in school during this time. 
Year One Phonics Screening will be taking place during the week 
commencing 11th June 2018 and is a Government requirement.  
Please ensure your child is in school during this period. Absences during 
this time may be classified as unauthorised. 

Grandparents’ Day 
The annual Grandparents’ Day has been arranged for 

Friday 25th May 2018, which is the last day of term 5. 
Please contact the School office for further details. 
 

Late 

Parent’s Afternoon  
Parent’s Afternoon will once again be held on Thursday 

24th May from 1.15pm.  
You will have the opportunity to see the Foundation Stage 
and Choral Group sing, watch a short drama sketch, and 
from 2pm tour the school with your child. 

 

Picking up after school 
If someone different is collecting your child from school at 
the end of the day, please can you let the school office 
know. Thank you. 

Cycling to and from School 
Could parents please remind children to be considerate to 

pedestrians when riding bikes to and from school.  We 
have had reported incidents that small children are being 
forced off paths due to cyclists. 
  

Headlice 
We have had a number of cases of head lice reported by parents. 
Please see the link below to help prevent and treat. 
http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Head-lice/Pages/Introduction.aspx 

Sun Protection 
Don’t forget to apply sun cream to your child before school and send them 
to school with sun hats and a water bottle. Water bottles and sun hats are 
available from the school office.   

Mathletics 
Last week's results are: 
Harriet Murray 6166 (amazing total!) 
Kaitlin Roberts 2070 
Finley Short 2030 
KS2 = 5/6H 15722 
KS1/FS = 2/3 CO 2776 
There was a computer issue, which Mathletics don't seem 
to have been able to resolve regarding the two weeks 
prior to the data above. Apologies for any inconvenience. 
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